
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

WELCOME BACK !!!! 

It’s been lovely to have all our 

pupils back in school this week 

and to see so many happy, 

smiling faces. The children have 

settled back into our routines 

really well and are enjoying 

being back together with their 

friends and their teachers. It has 

been great to see all the 

children who celebrated their 

birthday during lockdown 

wearing their own clothes today 

too.  

LATERAL FLOW TESTING 

The government has confirmed 

twice-weekly testing using rapid 

lateral flow tests will be given for 

free to all families and 

households with primary, 

secondary school and college 

aged children and young 

people, including childcare and 

support bubbles, to help find 

more COVID-19 cases and 

break chains of transmission.  

You can collect two packs of 

home test kits at a local 

collection point. Each pack 

contains seven tests. In Wigan, 

LFD home testing kits can 

currently be obtained from 

Central Park Sports Hall, 96 

Montrose Ave, Wigan, WN59XL 

between 1:00pm and 8:00pm 

(there is no need to book an 

appointment). 

If you cannot go to a collection 

point you can order a home test 

kit online at 

https://www.gov.uk/order-

coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-

tests 

COMIC RELIEF 

The children can come in their 

own clothes next Friday, 18th 

March, for a small donation. 

We are also selling red noses 

for £1.50 – these are boxed and 

so it’s a surprise to see which 

design you get ! We only have 

a limited number left.  

EASTER RAFFLE - PTA 

Tickets are on sale for £1 per 

strip. Each class has its own 

tickets and prizes and there will 

be an additional prize for the 

class that raises the most 

money from the PTA. Tickets go 

on sale from Monday 15th 

March and the draws will be 

held on Wednesday 1st March. 

Good luck !!  

WATER BOTTLES 

A reminder that all pupils must 

bring a water bottle to school 

each day. We have some 

bottles with the school logo on 

for sale at £3.50. Money can be 

given to the classteacher if you 

wish to purchase a bottle. 

MOTHER’S DAY 

We wish all our Mums a happy 

Mother’s day this weekend !  

 

 
 

 

WEDNESDAY WORD “ SELF-GIVING “  LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 12.03.21 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

These children have all 

contributed towards 

making our school HAPPY 

this week. 

They all gave us a wave 

and had a clap on our 

Zoom Celebration 

Assembly this afternoon.   

 

 

Owlets – Rose H 

Eaglets – Isabel C 

Sparrows – Emelia H 

Robins – Cameron H 

Wagtails – William T 

Blackbirds – Ellis W 

Starlings – Lola B 

Magpies – Koby H 

Seagulls – Matthew C 

Owls – Phoebe L 

Eagles – Pearl C 

 

MASS TIME AT ST OSWALD’S 

CHURCH  IS 11 A.M. EVERY 

SUNDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


